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Kay Peterson kptrson@gmail.com
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Good morning Kay- Mr. Salman gave a pretty good description of the trench detail. Edison will require 1 2 inches of separation between our
conduits and any other utility conduit. As Tom showed, typically the separation is vertical, but it can be horizontal or diagonal.

SCE will require 2-5" conduits for this project. SCE will be at the bottom of the trench as we are the highest voltage that is going to be buried.

Verizon, Cox Cable and Crown Castle need to provide their own conduit requirements for the project.

| will start work on the design and get with you when | have a preliminary map for you to look at.

If Crown Castle wants to contact me directly my contact information is below.

Thanks Kay. Have a wonderful weekend.

Tom Wagner

Santa Barbara S/C
pax 75212
805-683-5212 office
805-559-1732 cell



